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Monday 12th November 2018 

 

 
 

Dear Parents and carers, 

 

Friday 16th November is Children in Need so we are asking all children and adults to ‘wear your spots’.  

This will be a non uniform day with a difference.  All children and adults can wear something spotty in 

exchange for 50p towards BBC Children in Need.  It might be a t-shirt, a tie, a dress or even spotty faces!  

As many or as little spots as you like.  All the money raised will make a massive difference to the lives of 

disadvantaged children across the UK. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Principal Team 

    
 


